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To our wonderful patients and dental community regarding upcoming office closure 

 

We are starting off the 2024 year with two exciting announcements to share. 

Firstly, our office renovation and updates are beginning! Many of you may have noticed construction at 

your last dental visit, and we officially start the demo phase on Monday 2/26. Our goal is to bring the 

most comfortable and highest quality dental care to our patients and their families. In addition to some 

cosmetic changes and in keeping with our goal, the office updates include: 

• A new sterilization service station to stay ahead of curve on patient safety and infection control 

• A Cone Beam CT machine to evaluate patients’ dental needs including Invisalign, implants, or 

factors relating to airway dentistry 

• New dental chairs in treatment rooms for the comfort of our patients and providers 

• A private consultation room to review treatment or specific questions with our team 

Our office will temporarily be closed from 2/26-3/17 in order to accomplish our updates as quickly as 

possible and with minimal disruption to our patient experience.  

Should you have any dental emergencies during this time, our doctors will be on call with select office 

hours based on the progress of the renovations. We also have a great Fairfield Dental community, with 

local dentists in the area helping us as needed. Please know you will not be left untreated in pain or 

abandoned. 

Secondly, MEET ANDERSON! Our incredible Dr. Jessalyn Forella and her husband Scott recently had a 

beautiful baby boy! The newest addition to the Fairfield Dental Arts family is thriving 

and both mom and dad are adjusting amazingly as new parents. While Dr. Forella is 

entering this next chapter with her family, she wants to make sure all of our patients 

know that she will be back to continue with your dental care and needs once her 

maternity leave is over. Many of her patients have already discussed this with her in 

person, but we wish to keep things well communicated with all of our patients.  Dr. 

Donahue will still be here to help any patients who routinely see Dr. Forella if there are 

emergency needs that cannot wait until her return. If you should have an emergency 

dental issue, pending treatment, or have questions, please contact our office staff 

member Kathy who can help schedule appropriately for Dr Forella’s expected return 

date.  

 

We are extremely excited for the adventure 2024 brings, with a new family member and a remodel. We 

hope to continue to inspire you all to reach your oral health goals and work with us as we climb towards 

ours. 

Sincerely, 
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From our team at Fairfield Dental Arts 


